
ROLLINS RANCH HOA 

CHANGE IN REVIEW FEE 

EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 21, 2014 

Whereas the CCRs state in 9.8 “The Board may increase the amount of the Review 
Fee or the Deposit from time to time to cover increasing costs.” On Tuesday, 
October 21, 2014, upon review of the time and effort required to facilitate the 
architectural review committee, the HOA Board approved to increase the Review 
Fee to $500.  The deposit will remain at $1,200 for a total of $1,700.  The deposit 
will be returned upon completion of all requirements. 

Approved by the HOA Board 

 


